
   
 

Capitaine Wallis V923 calling Nuku’alofa  

 

8 November 2019 

 

Dear Valued Customers 

To ensure the delivery of all cargo booked for Tonga in November Capitaine Wallis Voyage 

923 will call Nuku’alofa directly after Auckland to support the Southern Lily V463 into this 

trade.  

The vessel load date Auckland is a little earlier than the Southern Lily as this required for 

scheduling and to ensure capacity is available to accommodate all cargo. 

 

The forward schedule will be as follows: 

 Voyage Auckland Nukualofa Apia Pago Pago Auckland 

Southern Lily 462 Sailed 08-08 Nov 10-11 Nov 10-11 Nov 17-18 Nov 

Capitaine Wallis 923 13-13 Nov 17-17 Nov Omit Omit 21-21 Nov 

Southern Lily 463 17-18 Nov 22-23 Nov 25-26 Nov 25-25 Nov 02-03 Dec 

Southern Lily 464 02-03 Dec 07-08 Dec 10-11 Dec 10-11 Dec 17-18 Dec 

Southern Lily 465 17-18 Dec 22-23 Dec 25-27 Dec 26-27 Dec 02-03 Jan 

 

 

Our Customer Service Team will be in touch with you to discuss the transfer of Nuku’alofa 

cargo from the Southern Lily V463 to the Capitaine Wallis Voyage 923. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line  


